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Monday Traditional Beef Chili with Tri Coloured Corn Chips 

Tuesday Butter Chicken with Basmati Rice and Sautéed Vegetable Medley 

Wednesday Perogies with Bacon and Garlic Butter with Green Beans 

Thursday Salisbury Steak with Mashed Potatoes and Glazed Carrots 

Friday Baked Basa with Quinoa and Corn Medley 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 Student of the Year 

 University Entrance Scholarship 

 Chris Benedict Award 

 Student Loan Repayment Information             

Session 

 3rd Annual Research Forum 

 Student Essay Contest 

 Caroline’s Carnival 

 Alberta’s Opioid Crisis 

 March Games Night 

 Campus Dining Survey  

 International Pizza 

 Bookstore Closure Notice: 29th March 

 Room for Rent 

 

Convocation Ceremony: The Convocation Ceremony 
will take place on Saturday, May 26, 2018. 
 
 

RSVP: Please RSVP if you plan to attend. 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS: Please email Judy Kruse if you are in-
terested in volunteering to help at the Convocation. 
 

 
GRAD PHOTOS: Limited appointments left on March 
29 only! Book Online: Lifetouch.ca/northernalberta 

GRADUATION INFORMATION 

CAFETERIA MENU: MARCH 19—23 

INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Have you considered an internship with a non-profit        
organization? This is a great opportunity for students to 
gain professional skills and assist the community while  
being eligible for a $1,000 SCIP grant.  Visit Serving 

Communities Internship Program (SCIP) for more          

information and to browse internship opportunities.   

SCHOLARSHIP OPPPORTUNITY 
 

The Saint John’s Legacy Foundation is 
accepting scholarship applications for 
the 2018-2019 academic year. More 

information is available on their website:                     
legacy.sjsa.ab.ca 

YOGA THIS WEEK 
in Ralph King Gymnasium 

Monday & Wednesday 
12:00pm - 12:50pm 

CUSC SURVEY WINNERS 
 

Congratulations to the following students who 
took part in the CUSC Graduating Student  

survey and won a $25 gift certificate! 
 

Drew N., Courtney H., Juwayriya A., Randi 
K., & Tracey B.        

    
Thank you to all graduating students who   

participated in the CUSC survey! 

http://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/
mailto:judy.kruse@concordia.ab.ca
https://local.prestigeportraits.ca/ab/edmonton/18124-102-ave.html
https://www.joinscip.ca/internships
https://www.joinscip.ca/internships
http://legacy.sjsa.ab.ca
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Research Forum 2018 Poster Exhibit 
 
All CUE faculty and student researchers are invited to participate in the Concordia University 
of Edmonton 3rd Annual Research Forum 2018. 
 
This “open-house” style research poster exhibition showcases and celebrates the exciting ac-
complishments of our students and faculty in advancing research and innovation across all 
disciplines. 
 
Date and Time: Wednesday, April 18th, 2018 | 2:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Location: Tegler Centre Main Hall 
 
The Research Forum is organized annually by the Office of Research Services. It is an oppor-
tunity for CUE faculty and student researchers to present their work, exchange research ideas 
and results with the broader university community, as well as industry professionals, and 
guests. 
 
This year, the Research Forum coincides with the Concordia University of Edmonton Gradu-
ate Student Open House. 
 
Submitting a Poster Abstract: 
Abstracts are now being accepted from CUE faculty and students. Students submitting ab-
stracts should have a faculty research supervisor. 
Complete the registration form online here: tinyurl.com/CUE-ResearchForum 
 
Deadline for registration is March 23, 2018 
 
If you have any questions about the event, please contact research@concordia.ab.ca 



 
 



 
 

Need a break from studying and school work? Come to Caroline's Carnival to play 

some games and see some talented people share their passions and work with you. 

We'll have different games such as the dunk tank, a sumo wrestling ring, balloon darts, 

bottle toss and more. As well, we will have different side acts being performed in Teg-

ler along with different One Acts being performed in the theatre and in other venues 

in the school. All of our students have worked hard on there different projects. So 

come over to Concordia and enjoy the different fine art acts and talents. Come, play 

games and enjoy the shows. 



 
 



 
 



 
 

Campus Dining Services Survey - Opportunity to win a CAD$150 
MasterCard® Gift Card or one of three CAD$50 MasterCard® Gift 

Cards! 
 

To the Concordia Community: 
 

Our campus catering services are conducting a survey to better understand your campus lifestyle 
and preferences. By sharing your thoughts, we will gain valuable insight to help improve your 

overall campus experience. 
 

This online survey will take 7 to 10 minutes and your responses are confidential. 
 

The survey is mobile-friendly and can be taken on a smartphone, mobile device, or a computer. A 
current Internet browser is required. 

 
Click or copy/paste the URL below into your Internet browser to begin the Concordia University 

Edmonton Campus Dining Survey: 
 

http://www.college-survey.com/concordiaab 
 

The survey will run until March 23
rd

, 2018 
 

We appreciate your time and thank you for your assistance! 
 

 

http://www.college-survey.com/concordiaab


 
 



 
 



 
 ROOM FOR RENT 

 
FURNISHED BEDROOM 1.1KM from Concordia.  On Ada Blvd overlooking the river valley.  
  
Address:  6012 Ada Blvd  
Rent: $400 plus utilities  
Available:  Immediately  
  
Photos & References:  https://1drv.ms/f/s!AsmwNSbvp1Yvirk7Wvb6wd-7Dhf9gQ  
  
Description:  Beautiful 1947 Historic Home very close to Concordia.  Home on Ada Blvd, 
overlooks the river valley & trails and in safe neighborhood of Highlands.  Highlands has 
been listed as Top 10 neighborhoods in Canada.  Large living room, full kitchen, laundry 
room and beautiful outdoor areas to relax.  Utilities include Internet, Netflix and “TV on 
the Go” for your phones, laptops etc.  Some benefits to tenants:  We often are able to  
provide complimentary tickets for sporting, theatre events and help in finding jobs.         
International & Master Students warmly welcome.  Non-party house:  No excessive use 
of alcohol, absolutely no drugs.   Quiet hours start at 10PM Sunday-Thursday and at 11pm 
Friday-Saturday.   
 
A little about your potential landlord: Will works with teens as a Mental Health Therapist 
at a local hospital. Will is the founder of Embrace Charity: Celebrating Children Every-
where (www.EmbraceCharity.ca) References, criminal record and child welfare checks are 
available upon request.   
  
Name:  Will Vandervelde  
Phone:  780.200.9935  
E-mail:  Will.Vandervelde@outlook.com  

https://1drv.ms/f/s!AsmwNSbvp1Yvirk7Wvb6wd-7Dhf9gQ
http://www.EmbraceCharity.ca
mailto:Will.Vandervelde@outlook.com

